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Inge Erasmus

From: Chanel Rampartab <crampartab@capenature.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 12:45 PM
To: Inge Erasmus
Subject: FA 161/0: telecommunications mast
Attachments: 161-0_cons_mast_Buffeljagsrivier_07Jan19.pdf

Dear Inge 
  
I’ve attached CapeNature’s comment to the town planning application for this development. Please let me know if 
you need a separate letter instead. 
  
Kind regards 
Chanel 
  

 
  
 
Disclaimer: This electronic message and any attachments is intended 
for the addressee only and is confidential and privileged. If you have 
received this message in error please delete it and notify the sender.  
If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any unauthorised use, copying or dissemination, 
is prohibited. CapeNature shall not be liable for the message if altered 
changed or falsified. Any unauthorized disclosure may be unlawful. 
CapeNature does not warrant that this message or any attachment is 
free of viruses. CapeNature accepts no liability or legal responsibility 
for any damages resulting directly or indirectly from accessing this  
electronic message or the attachment 


